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Aloha Sisters and Brothers of Hawaiian and Alaska Airlines, 

The IAM Districts 141 and 142 reached a Transition Agreement with Alaska Airlines 
and Hawaiian Airlines for the Alaska COPS and RSSA agreements, and the Hawaiian 
COPFS agreement, respectively. 

Reaching a Transition Agreement is an integral step in pursuing Joint Collective 
Bargaining Agreements with the Company.    

The content of the Agreement will be communicated with Stewards, Chief 
Stewards and Shop Committees in the coming days.   

In Solidarity, 

District 141 District 142 

Michael G. Klemm  John Coveny 
President/Directing General Chair President/Directing General Chair 
District 141, IAM  District 142, IAM 
mklemm@iam141.org  jcoveny@iamdl142.org  
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